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Governor Celestino Gallares Memorial Medical Center to host PhilSys Registration and
Information Dissemination Campaign from 29 to 30 November 2024

Date of Release: 26 November 2024
Reference No.: 2024-PR12-022

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA), in collaboration with the Governor Celestino
Gallares Memorial Medical Center (GCGMMC), is pleased to announce the conduct
of the PhilSys Registration and Information Dissemination Campaign from 29-30
November 2024. This initiative aims to bring the benefits of the Philippine Identification
System (PhilSys) closer to the people, enhancing access to government services and
ensuring a more secure and reliable national ID system.

The campaign will offer the following services:

¢ PhilSys Registration: Open to all individuals 0-month-old and above, enabling
Filipinos to register for the national ID system. The registration process will
involve capturing biometric data, including fingerprints, iris scans, and facial
images.

e ePhillD Issuance: Applicants who successfully register will be issued an
ePhillD. The ePhillD serves as a valid identofication while waiting for the
physical PhillD, offering convenience and security for daily transactions.

The PhilSys Registration and Information Dissemination Campaign will take place at
the Hallway on the 5th Floor of the Governor Celestino Gallares Memorial Medical
Center. Interested individuals are encouraged to visit the site and avail of the services
provided during the scheduled dates.

For further inquiries or more information, please send your inquiries through the
PhilSys Bohol Facebook page at facebook.com/PSAPhilSysBohol, cellphone number
09195312912 or email psa07.bohol.philsys@gmail.com.
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